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CIRCULAR TO PARENTS 

[KG-XII] 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Sub:  NO FEE HIKE IN FEE STRUCTURE FOR ACADEMIC YEAR 2021-22 
 
Greetings from Indian School Al Wadi Al Kabir. 
 
Indian School Al Wadi Al Kabir (ISWK) has consistently striven to maintain the quality of education 

for its students all through the years, which you have personally witnessed in Academics, Activities & 

Infrastructure development. Improvement of the facilities at the school is an ongoing process, as you 

would have noticed from the recently constructed Basketball court & shade and concrete cricket area 

in the Primary Ground, as well as the refurbishment of the KG Building 1st & 2nd Floor, to accommodate 

the Afternoon session into the morning shift, in the next academic year, 2020-21. 

 

Despite the challenges faced due to the COVID-19 pandemic and subsequent global lockdown, the 

school Staff and Administration did not slow down in its pursuit of academic excellence, or 

infrastructure developments. From the sudden shift of Physical School to Virtual Classrooms, online 

sessions and workshops, our Teaching faculty took up the challenge to continue unabated. The School 

administration has made every effort to ensure that proper hygiene and sanitation is set up at all our 

Premises from Sanitizing Tunnels, to Temperature Monitors, hand sanitizer and informative signages, 

the school is ready to shift from Virtual to Hybrid, as soon as the situation is under control. 

 

However, given the current financial crisis being faced by a number of stakeholders of the school, the 

School Management Committee has decided that there will be no fee hike in Fee Structure for the next 

academic year i.e., 2021-22. Accordingly, the school fees as applicable for the academic year 2020-

2021 for all the classes would continue to apply. 

 

We take this opportunity to wish all our Parents and Students a very happy and safe New Year 2021. 

 
Thank you. 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
 
D. N. Rao 
Principal 


